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August 15, 1979

s

Ms. Mary Gail Conley
R.D.D - Box 3070
Ette."s Pennsylvanta 17319

Dear Ms. Conley:

The NRC Environmental Assessment of the Use of EPICOR-II for processing of the
contaminated auxiliary building water has finally been printed, and I am -
enclosing a copy for your use as promised at our meeting a few weeks ago.
Although this may not mitigate your concerns over activities at TMI, I sincerely
hope that it will enable you to better understand what is going.on and for what
reasones. Please note that if the use of this equipment is authorized following
the thirty-day public coment period, it does not ahthorize disposal of the
decontaminated water. That issue will be the subject of a further assessment.
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If you have questions on this or other matters, please feel frw to call or,

| write me.

| Sincerely,
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3 Richard H. Vollmer, Director
Three ftile Island-2 Support
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